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Bobbie Swaby, Principal 
 
 

Everyone Learning ♥ Everyone Leading ♥ Everyone Growing 
 

Piney Point Elementary School 
Distribution of Student Property to Families 

Tuesday, 5/26, to Friday, 5/29 
Date Time Grade Level 

Tuesday, 5/26 8:00 – 10:00 a.m. 5th Grade + Younger Siblings 

Tuesday, 5/26 12:00 – 2:00 p.m. 4th Grade + Younger Siblings 

Wednesday, 5/27 8:00 – 10:00 a.m. 3rd Grade + Younger Siblings 

Wednesday, 5/27 12:00 – 2:00 p.m. 2nd Grade + Younger Siblings 

Thursday, 5/28 8:00 – 10:00 a.m. 1st Grade + Younger Siblings 

Thursday, 5/28 12:00 – 2:00 p.m. Kindergarten + Younger Siblings  

*Friday, 5/29 8:00 – 11:00 a.m. Walk Ups and Pre-K + PALS + SLL (By Car)  

*Friday is the only day for Walk Ups.  All other times are by car. 

Example:  A family with children in 1st and 5th grades will come at the 5th grade timeslot. 
 

Dear Piney Point Elementary School Families, 
 
We appreciate your patience and support with the transition to online learning, so students 
can continue to gain required knowledge and skills. As the 2019-2020 school year ends, we 
want to inform you about the modified year-end process due to COVID-19. This process will 
allow you to receive students’ personal items and return school items.   
 
Classroom teachers will gather student’s belongings to send home.  Items that are not picked 
up by Friday, May 29, will be donated or recycled.   
 
We ask all of our families to try to come by car for everyone’s safety.  If you do not have 
access to a car, then you can walk up Friday morning.  
 
Please gather all library books that need to be returned to school.  Families also have the 
option of returning school technology if it is more convenient for you than waiting until July.   
 
Student items will be grouped together according to the oldest sibling, so families only need 
to come to the school one time.  Please see the next page for a description of the procedures 
we will follow.  If you have any questions, you can call the school beginning Thursday 
morning, May 21.  You can also e-mail Ms. Lahana with questions at 
nlahana@houstonisd.org. 
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